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*Please share the Chamber Chatter Newsletter with your employees. The newsletter is also now available on the 

Chamber website at https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/. It will also be posted on Facebook when 

the current newletter is available on the Chamber Website. 

If there are additional email addresses you would like me to add to make sure our newsletter 

is getting to all who are interested, please let me know by emailing me at spfdchamber@newulmtel.net and 

I would be happy to add them to the email list. 

 

April 5th - 25th – Spring Forward & Support Local Weekly Promotion  

May 1st - 6th – Spring Plant Giveaway 

May 7th – Lunch Wagon @ Springfield Market  

June 3rd- 5th – Spring City Wide Garage Sales  

June 23rd-27th - Riverside Days 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://springfieldmnchamber.org/chamber-chatter/
mailto:spfdchamber@newulmtel.net
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WEEK 1 
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WEEK 2 
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WEEK 3 
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Thank You  
to our Wine Pull Donators During the 

Springfield Chamber Spirit of 

Springfield/Business of the Year Banquet  
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SPRINGFIELD AREA FOOD SHELF UPDATE 

 

Clients will still need to call in for an appointment if you want to 

get groceries.  We will continue to do this until RESTRICTIONS ARE 

LIFTED. 

Clients need to call during the day 8-4 for an appointment for 

Tuesday night. Call in on Wednesday 8-4 for an appointment for 

Thursday morning. Food Shelf number to call is 723-3663.  Leave a 

message and someone will call you back to confirm appointment 

with you! 

New Location is: 625 North Jackson, Suite F, Springfield, MN 

56087 Please come all the way around to the backside of the 

hospital building and come to the East end where there are 2 

doors marked food shelf. Food will be brought out at this location 

for client pick-up. 

New email address is: foodshelf@nuveramail.net  

New Telephone number is: 507-723-3663 

We are working on updating the web site and also the face book 

page.  

Please contact Shari Koll if you have any questions regarding the 

food shelf at 507-227-0386.  You may also leave a message on the 

Springfield Food Shelf phone number and I will call you back. 
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GOOD NEIGHBOR  

THRIFT 
 

Tuesday’s- Fridays 11-4 
Call in basis for Donations 

Being Selective, call to inquire 
723-5778 
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ACDelco and FVP Batteries available at Lang's 

Automotive! 
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We offer Tires! 

You tell us what you are looking for, we get you prices and 

help you get into the best ones for your vehicle. 
 

 
 

 

We offer Tonneau Covers 
Ask us today about these. 

507-496-1556 
*great way to keep items dry and clean in your truck box. 
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